
From: Jerry Scholand [mailto:jrryschlnd@gmail.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, March 06, 2018 5:23 AM 
To: Blankenship, Johni <JBlankenship@kpb.us> 
Subject: Opposed to bed tax!!! 

 
Please do not allow the bed tax to go on the ballot.  It is unfair to lodging owners and instead 
propose a 1% accross the board tourism tax.  It is more fair and raises more money. 
 
 
--  
Jerry and Lou 
 Scholand 
 
58820 East End Road 
Homer, Alaska 99603 USA 
907 299-0858 (Jerry) 
907 299-0659 (Lou) 
 



From: lsrourke@xyz.net [mailto:lsrourke@xyz.net]  
Sent: Tuesday, March 06, 2018 11:09 AM 
To: Blankenship, Johni <JBlankenship@kpb.us> 
Subject: Bed Tax 

 

March 6, 2018 
 
Dear Assembly Members ~ 
 
Please note my objection to a bed tax in Homer. 
I do not support a tax increase that would focus on only one part of the tourist industry. 
A broader tax would seem more appropriate; either an increase in tax for all OR a 
seasonal tax.  
 
 
Thank you for your consideration. 
 
Linda Schauer Rourke 
Business Owner 
A Home Away From Home in Homer 
Guest Apartment Accomodation 
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